News and Notes

The next meeting of the Weed Society of America
will be held in Chicago, Illinois, February 10-13, 1964.
The new officers are: President, Warren C. Shaw, U. S.
Department of Agriculture, Beltsville, Maryland; Vice-
President, G. Fred Warren, Purdue University, Lafayette,
Indiana; Secretary, Glenn C. Klingman, North Carolina
State College, Raleigh; Treasurer-Business Manager, Fred
W. Slife, University of Illinois, Urbana.

The next meeting of the North Central Weed Control
Conference will be held December 3, 4, and 5, 1962 at
the Lowry Hotel, St. Paul, Minnesota. The officers are:
President, Sig Bjerken, Department of Agriculture, St.
Paul, Minnesota; Vice-President, D. D. Hemphill, Uni-
versity of Missouri, Columbia; Secretary-Treasurer, J. D.
Furrer, University of Nebraska, Lincoln 3.

The next meeting of the Northeastern Weed Control
Conference will be held at the Hotel New Yorker, New
York, N. Y., on January 9, 10, and 11, 1963. The new
officers are: President, D. A. Shallock, Rutgers University,
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New Brunswick, New Jersey; Vice-President, A. J. Tafuro,
Amchem Products, Inc., Ambler, Pennsylvania; Secretary-
Treasurer, J. A. Meade, University of Maryland, College
Park.

The next meeting of the Southern Weed Control Con-
ference will be held at the Admiral Semmes Hotel in
Mobile, Alabama, January 16, 17, and 18, 1963. The
new officers are: President, John T. Holstun, U. S. De-
partment of Agriculture, Delta Branch Experiment
Station, Stoneville, Mississippi; Vice-President, R. F.
Richards, Geigy Agricultural Chemicals, Orlando, Flor-
ida; Secretary-Treasurer, R. E. Frans, University of
Arkansas, Fayetteville.

F. L. Timmons was made a Fellow of the American
Society of Agronomy at its recent meeting in St. Louis,
Missouri. He has been in weed control work since 1935,
one of the very few in that field before 2,4-D.
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